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Comments: Mid-Swan project

 

I have owned property and lived in the Swan Valley for 40 years. Your proposed project has a lack of

transparency, a 15 year timeframe and limited public involvement on the project details which undermines

NEPA.The public deserves to know what is going on in their lands and the impact to their wildlife, fish and water

quality. I say NO more new roads, there is already too many roads. NO projects in the Mission Mountains

Wilderness, a Wilderness area needs to be wild! Thank you for your time.


